
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 2, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase a Dump Trailer for 
 LCTC Construction Trades Classes  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a Dump Trailer for use by the Construction Trade Classes from Beck’s 
Trailer of St. Johns, Michigan for $34,105.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
This purchase will be used by the Construction Trades classes at LCTC to allow the 
students to move materials at worksites and transport equipment to sites.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The purchase will be funded through 61C Grant funds.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Daniel Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services. 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
DW/ms 
  


